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11/02/2025  12:07:582025/0405/P OBJNOT Paul Fineberg Please note my following objections to this proposal.

1.

The applicant’s Conservation and Heritage Statement asserts “we consider the proposed extensions and 

refurbishment works will be a positive contribution to the conservation area”, yet no reason or explanation is 

given of how and why proposals would achieve this purported benefit.

2.

The proposal represents a clear dis-benefit to the Conservation Area (CA) in pushing back substantially 

beyond the rear face of the house. This would represent a breach of the established pattern of development at 

the rear of this terrace of CA houses. 

3.

The proposals would take up a very significant portion of a very small rear garden area, pushing back more 

than half-way into this small green area.

4.

Please note the entirely misleading public notice of this application, displayed in Winchester Road, which 

shows an incorrect application site boundary. The garden depth (length) is less than half in actuality that 

depicted on this official notice. 

Note, the applicant’s Conservation and Heritage Statement is copied entirely from Camden Council’s own 

explanation of the designation and character of The Belsize Park Conservation Area, and concludes with the 

unsatisfactory single line statement referred above.

For the reason noted under point 4, the application needs to be withdrawn and re-consulted with accurate 

representation of the lesser extent and area of the site.
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